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Re: McMurry contested case hearing

Mark Sullivan <mark@mdslawoffice.com>
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>, jeremiah williamson <jeremiah.williamson@wyo.gov>

Fri, Mar 22, 2013 at 8:49 AM

Jim & Jeremiah:

May 9th will work for my clients, who include the same parties I represented last go-round.

We certainly hope that you can find a way to conduct the hearing a bit closer to home. Cheyenne, or even Thermopolis will prevent several of
my clients from attending due to livestock care and health issues.

Thank you.

Mark Sullivan

From: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>
Date: Thu, 21 Mar 2013 10:18:30 -0600
To: Mark Sullivan <mark@mdslawoffice.com>
Subject: McMurry contested case hearing

Dear Mark:

Would your clients consent to an extension of the 20 day hearing requirement once the comment period closes to May 9th, 20137 If you can
let me know by the end of work tomorrow that would be great.

Sincerely,

Jim Ruby
Exec. Secretary
Environmental QualityCouncii
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E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

.JimRuby, Executive Secretary
enVIronmental Quality Council
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